
We have extended 

the membership dead-

line to April 23!  

In order to receive 

your group discounts, 

you must submit your 

membership by April 

23. Once again, the 

dues are only $35.00 

and any money donated 

to LSIA is tax deducti-

ble.  

There are a couple sim-

ple ways to submit your 

membership dues. You 

can print the member-

ship form available at 

LakeSarah.com and 

Thank you to all Lake 

Sarah area residents 

who have sent in their 

2018 LSIA membership 

dues!  

We are still working on 

achieving our goal of 

150 paid members. As a 

lake association we 

have a high percent of 

our residents as paid 

members!  

mail it to the PO box 

noted. We prefer this 

because by filling out 

the form we are able 

to verify your email 

address and update our 

database. If it is easi-

er, there is a PayPal 

link on LakeSarah.com.  

Please consider sup-

porting LSIA by joining 

or renewing your mem-

bership today!  

Membership Drive  

LSIA Spring Membership Meeting—April 23rd! 

Mark your calendar and 

join us for our annual 

Spring General Mem-

bership meeting at In-

dependence City Hall. 

Plan on coming around 

6:30 to meet neighbors 

and board members. 

Meeting starts at 

7:00pm.  

This year we are 

pleased to announce 

that Eric Fieldseth 

from AIS Consulting 

will be doing a presen-

tation on the progress 

we have made over the 

last 5 years with our 

lake treatment and re-

view our new 5-year 

Lake Vegetation Man-

agement Plan.  

This is a great oppor-

tunity to ask questions 

and gain a better un-

derstanding of the 

health of the Lake Sa-

rah! 

Mark your calendar! 

2018 Key Event Dates 

 

April 23  

Spring General Member-

ship Meeting 

Independence City Hall 

6:30pm social     

7:00pm meeting 

 

July 4 

Boat Parade 

2:00pm 

 

July 22 

Summer Picnic 

Shady Beach Circle 

2:00pm-5:00pm 

 

October 22 

Fall General Membership 

Meeting 

Choo Choo Bar 

6:30pm social     

7:00pm meeting 
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Our lake association has utilized “Block Captains” for many years. They help by 

contacting neighbors around the lake to communicate our lake treatment plan 

and collect donations. They also communicate to the LSIA when a neighbor has 

moved and help us welcome new neighbors. Please welcome them!  

Thank you to the following block captain volunteers! 

North Shore Drive – Cindy Keating 

Lake Sarah Heights Dr (East)  - Joe Baker 

Lake Sarah Heights Dr (West) – Molly Lewis, Paulette Speed 

Sunset Lane – Nate Uselding 

East Bay Channel – Jerry Horazuk 

Co Rd 11/Windmill – Ron Lyrek 

Fern Dr – Melissa Ulberg 

Woodhill Dr – Anne Horn 

Shady Beach Circle – Kent Roers 

S Lake Sarah Dr (East) – Mike Peterson 

S Lake Sarah Dr (West) – Mike Malone 

Rachael Ridge/ Genaker Way – OPEN 

 

If you would like to help LSIA and meet some of your neighbors, please con-

sider being a block captain volunteer! Contact Anne Horn @ annehutch-

horn@msn.com 

We have around 4 

board meetings a year 

and 3 general member-

ship meetings. It’s a 

wonderful opportunity 

to help our lake com-

munity and meet some 

great people from 

around the lake!  

This July we will have a 

few openings on the 

LSIA board. If you 

share a love for work-

ing to improve the 

quality of Lake Sarah 

and enjoy meeting new 

neighbors please con-

sider joining the board! 

If you are interested 

or have questions 

please contact Anne 

Horn @ annehutch-

horn@msn.com. 
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Wanted!  LSIA Board Members  

Block Captains 

“Meet great 

people and help 

out lake 

community...be

come a LSIA 

Board 

Member!” 

We are currently updating the 

directory as we receive mem-

bership information. If your 

information has changed since 

last year please let us know. 

Do you have a new neighbor? 

Please contact me with their name 

and phone number if possible so we 

can update the directory and welcome 

them! 

The directory should be complete by 

mid-summer and will be sent out via 

email. We always print out a few hard 

copies for those who are interested. 

Question? Updates? 

Please contact Anne Horn @ 

annehutchhorn@msn.com 

2018 Membership Directory 
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Spring is finally here 

and we are all looking 

forward fun on the 

lake! One of the sum-

mer highlights is the 

4th of July and that 

includes the annual 

boat parade!  

This year we are 

changing it up a bit. 

Just a “Patriotic” 

theme. No contest or 

prizes just everyone 

decorating your boat, 

joining in the parade 

and having fun! More 

details to follow! 

The Lake Sarah Improvement Association would like to thank Ron Jorgenson for 

putting in the time and energy to groom Lake Sarah this winter. 

The path is half cross country ski track and the other half is a great walking path! 

ALL residents of the 

Lake Sarah area. This 

is a family centered 

event to celebrate 

summer and bring lake 

neighbors together.  

This is our biggest 

event of the year and 

need some VOLUN-

TEERS to make this 

fun for everyone. We 

are also open to any 

new ideas to add to the 

enjoyment!  

Please contact Anne 

Horn if you have any 

ideas or can help!  

annehutch-

horn@msn.com 

Save the Date! Our 

annual Lake Sarah sum-

mer picnic is planned 

for Sunday July 22nd.  

Once again Ron and 

Mary Jorgensen have 

generously offered 

their Shady Beach Cir-

cle park for our picnic. 

This event is open to 
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Special Thanks—Ron Jorgenson 

Summer Picnic 

July 4th Boat Parade — Join in the fun!  

Save the Date! 

Summer Picnic—

July 22nd! 
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In December 2017 the 

City of Greenfield along 

with support of the City 

of Independence, Three 

Rivers Park District and 

the Lake Sarah Im-

provement Assn com-

pleted a project that 

had been in the works 

for about 3-4 years.  

The project was to re-

move vegetation (mostly 

cattail) that was block-

ing a channel that runs 

parallel to the old RR 

grade near the weir.  

The purpose is to direct 

loose bogs into the 

channel and use it as a 

holding area, rather 

than the labor intensive 

task of cutting and re-

moving by hand. In the 

past loose bogs would 

flow into the creek and 

essentially dam it up.  

By having this channel it 

helps speed it the re-

moval of loose bogs dur-

ing periods of high wa-

ter.  

The cost of the project 

will be about $1500 and 

will be split between 

Greenfield and Independence.  

Three River's contribution is allowing 

the use of their property and LSIA's 

responsibility will be to monitor and 

maintain the channel via chemical treat-

ments of adjoining cattail. 

 

The Outlet committee is looking for 

volunteers to help monitor the weir ar-

ea: If you are interested please e-mail 

Scott Walsh at scootwalsh@aol.com. 

 

Thank you! 

Scott Walsh—Water Level, Safety and 

Navigation 
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Outlet Project 
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Primary Business Address 

Address Line 2 

Address Line 3 

Address Line 4 

Phone: 555-555-5555 

Fax: 555-555-5555 

Email: someone@example.com 

 
Financial Report—First Quarter 2018 
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